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On September 16th we will be having fall rides around town 

on the Threshermen Trolley. Afterwards, we will enjoy 

entertainment from Larry Heschke.  All are welcome to 

attend. 

Just a friendly reminder: 

The beauty shop bill is due by the 15th of the month to the 

beautician.  A late fee will be charged if the bill is not paid by 

the 15th.  A resident trust account is available within the 

facility to pay the beauty shop. For questions, please call the 

office at 712-843-2237. Thank you! 
 

 



 



  


